
TELFAIR COUNTY 

ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB 

 

 

The booster club would like to inform you that due to the 
construction at our schools this year we will not be able to 

offer the VIP parking for football games with the Super Trojan 
and Trojan Billboard membership. Thank you so much for your 

understanding in this matter. In place of the VIP parking 
passes we will be given 2 meal tickets that will be redeemable 

at any of the booster club concession stands. This will be for 1 
drink, 1 (Hamburger, Sausage dog, chicken finger, or hot dog), 

and 1 fry. These meal tickets will only come with the Super 
Trojan or Trojan Billboard level memberships. Once again we 

apologize for any convenience this may cause. Our suggestion 
for parking is to get to the games early and you may still be 
able to park where you normally do. If you have any questions 

please feel free to contact me. 
 

 
 

Telfair County Athletic Booster Club 
 

 
 

 
Steve Pilkinton, President 

Work: 229-868-6675 
Home: 229-860-4069 

Email: spilkinton@hotmail.com 
 

 

Go Trojans!!! 


